Previous to the Selectmen's meeting, the Board inspected the Robert Tremblay trailer for a correct assessment figure.

Mr. Charles Martin came in to review his taxes with the Selectmen. He also showed a paper from the Veteran's Administration which declared him 100% disabled. He applied for the \$700 property exemption.

Mr. Armas Nekton appealed his assessment. He wished the Board to reinstate the assessment issued by the State Board of Assessment Board on the 1975 taxes which he appealed and had won an abatement. He also appealed his son, Roger's, assessment.

The Selectmen reviewed their findings on the Tremblay trailer and allotted him an abatement of \$120.56.

Milton Elliott came in at request of the Selectmen for a final discussion on the results and decision of the Gravel "earing held Monday December 6. A bond was discussed and also a liability insurance. Mr. Elliott felt that a bond requirement was completely unfair and unnessessary. He agreed to offer to the Selectmen a quarterly report on his operation.

The Selectmen seemed agreeable to issue a permit, with specifications and bond to be discuss later.